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ALTON - Junior William Roderfeld has become one of the top bowlers for Marquette 
Catholic High School, having increased his average by 21 pins, from a 164 average to a 
185, helping lead the Explorers to the IHSA sectional tournament in Collinsville.

For that, and many other accomplishments, Roderfeld has been named the Riverbender.
com male Athlete of the Month for January 2020.

Roderfeld's biggest moment of the season so far came in a dual meet against Metro-East 
Lutheran, where he rolled a 636 series, the team's highest series to date this year, in 
helping the Explorers go on to the win.



Roderfeld, who bowls for head coach Mark Jones, has been bowling for Marquette for 
two years and enjoys the competition of the sport, along with the teamwork.

"You're a part of a team, but you still have to perform on your own," Roderfeld said.

He credits his hard work and dedication to bowling as a reason that he's improved on the 
lanes this season.

"With dedication and practicing on my own," Roderfeld said, "I have become consistent 
with my throws, which has allowed me to be on the end of the varsity lineup to help 
close out tight matches."

Roderfeld thanked his coach for his assistance and guidance into helping him become a 
better bowler.

"I would like to thank my coach for helping me get into this position," Roderfeld said, 
"and with helping me how to read the oil on the lanes, and making moves."

Roderfeld is also a member of the Explorers' golf and boys volleyball teams, along with 
being a member of the bass fishing team, and credits being on the golf team with 
helping him how to make decisions and shots on his own.

"With playing high school golf, I have learned not to rely on others to help me," 
Roderfeld said, "by having to make shots and decisions on my own, where with a team 
sport if you're not on your game, you have others to help you get through it."

Roderfeld is also planning on attending college, but hasn't yet decided on which school 
he'll go to. He does have some ideas for majors, but he's yet to decide on one.

Riverbender.com's Athlete of the Month program is made possible by the generosity of 
our sponsors and the cooperation of our area high schools. This is a great 
accomplishment, and one to be very proud of. Please join us in congratulating this 
young athlete. We at Riverbender.com wish you continued success in your future!


